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AIRD BERLIS

Hon. Peter Van Loan
Direct: 416.865.3418
E-mail:PVanLoan@airdberlis.com

June 20, 2019

DELIVERED Our File No.: 148851

Chair of the Development Services Committee, City of Markham
101 Town Centre Boulevard

Markham, ON L3R 9W3

C/O City Clerk

Attention: City Clerk

Re: Request for Deputation Development Services Committee Meeting June 24,
2019
Request for Reconsideration Provincially Significant Employment Zone
Growth Plan for The Greater Golden Horseshoe
Buttonville — Airport Lands

We act for Cadillac Fairview, who have an interest in the above captioned property. We are
writing to request that we be able to make a deputation to Development Services Committee
requesting a resolution from the Town supporting the removal of our client’s lands from the
Provincially Significant Employment Zone Designation.

Planning Staff have Indicated Support for Removal of Property from PSEZ Designation

On May 27, 2019, Development Services Committee considered a report titled “Decision on
Proposed Amendment 1 to the Growth Plan 2017 (A Place to Grow: Growth Plan for The
Greater Golden Horseshoe 2019).

In the May 27 report, staff address the question of Provincially Significant Employment Zone
Designations that have been made and mapped in the Growth Plan for The Greater Golden
Horseshoe.  Staff also advised Development Services Committee, in that report, of
discussions they have had with Ministry staff regarding possible changes to the Provincially
Significant Employment Zone Designations in the City of Markham.

Attached to this letter is a copy of a schedule prepared by Markham planning staff which
indicates lands identified for deletion from the Provincially Significant Employment Zones
(as well as proposed additions to the Provincially Significant Employment Zone).

That schedule indicates that our client’s lands — the Buttonville Airport Site — are
recommended to be deleted from a Provincially Significant Employment Zone. This
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